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I oppose SB348 and the 64 page amendment recently submitted.  The 64 page 

amendment proposes legislation requiring a permit to purchase a firearm.  When the 

constitution of the United States, 2nd amendment states “ A well regulated Militia, 

being necessary to the security of a free State, the right of the people to keep and 

bear Arms, shall not be infringed.”, how is proposed legislation to require a permit to 

purchase firearm constitutional?  How does requiring permit for a firearm not 

infringing on the right of the people to bear arms?  As it is well documented in history, 

tyrants are always eager to remove the people’s right to bear arms, eager to disarm 

the people so they are defenseless against the whim of powerful tyrants.  A 

government who works to disarm the people is a government looking to control and 

oppress the people.  I oppose this bill and it’s amendment; and any efforts Oregon 

legislatures make to infringe on the right of the people to bear arms.  Please stop this 

bill and its amendment.   


